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5. All institutions conducting approved Diploma & Degree courses in Pharmacy. 

Sub:   Guidelines for migration/transfer of students.  
 
Ref.:  Council’s letter No.12-7/84-PCI/1662-2187 dt.12.6.2001.  

Sir  
 
This is in reference to Council’s circular dt.12.6.2001 intimating guidelines for migration/ transfer of 
students from one pharmacy college to other.  

In this connection, I am directed to inform that Central Council in its meeting held in May, 2002 has 
decided that the said guidelines dt.12.6.2001 regarding transfer of students will be applicable from 
12.6.2001 only.  

Regarding transfers made prior to 12.6.2001, concerned universities are authorized to take decision in the 
matter.  

This is for information.  

Yours Faithfully  
 

Sd/- 
(ARCHNA MUDGAL)  
Registrar-cum-Secretary  

 


